
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Dunaway, Robert
Cc: Reinermann, Paul; Mendez, Brenda
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has rejected the application, Application ID: 35719
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 2:52:00 PM

Robert,
 
I talked to Mike Bratcher about this release.  The initial was sent before the Waste Rule went into
effect on 5/25/2021.  The closure was sent on 7/9/2021, which is after that date.  We will go ahead
and close this one out.  In the future, all venting/flaring of gas with no liquids touching ground
after 5/25/2021 needs to submit an electronic form C-129 to the payment portal.  C-141s are
no longer accepted for these types of releases.
 
Thanks
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Dunaway, Robert <rhdunaway@eprod.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 10:45 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Reinermann, Paul <PSREINERMANN@eprod.com>; Mendez, Brenda <BJMendez@eprod.com>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has rejected the application,
Application ID: 35719
 
Good morning, Mr. Hamlet:
 
I have a question on this rejection.  The original incident was reported on a C-141 (pre C-129) and I
was assigned an incident number.  Since the original incident was filed on a C-141, I filed for closure
on a C-141.  If I file a C-129, I will be assigned a new incident number.  How do I tie the original C-141
reportable incident to the new C-129 form?
 
Thanks.
 
 
Robert Dunaway
Senior Environmental Engineer
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361-815-0990
 

From: OCDOnline@state.nm.us <OCDOnline@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 10:04 AM
To: Dunaway, Robert <rhdunaway@eprod.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has rejected the application, Application
ID: 35719
 
[Use caution with links/attachments]

To whom it may concern (c/o Robert Dunaway for Enterprise Field Services, LLC),

The OCD has rejected the submitted Application for administrative approval of a release
notification and corrective action (C-141), for incident ID (n#) nAPP2110631326,
for the following reasons:

This report is denied. In accordance with 19.15.27 and 19.15.28 of the Waste Rule,
all venting/flaring of gas with no liquids touching ground after 5/25/2021 needs to
submit an electronic form C-129 to the payment portal. C-141s are no longer
accepted for these types of releases.

The rejected C-141 can be found in the OCD Online: Permitting - Action Status, under the
Application ID: 35719.
Please review and make the required correction(s) prior to resubmitting.
If you have any questions why this application was rejected or believe it was rejected in error,
please contact me prior to submitting an additional C-141.

Thank you,
Robert Hamlet
575-748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505

 

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and
purpose. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
message.

mailto:OCDOnline@state.nm.us
mailto:OCDOnline@state.nm.us
mailto:rhdunaway@eprod.com
mailto:Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

